272 El Cielito Road, Santa Barbara, CA 93105
August 21, 2018

To: Das Williams, Supervisor
Clerk of the Board, Santa Barbara Board of Supervisors

I lived on Sandpoint Road for over two years, so I am familiar with all the
properties in the community, including Janice Feldman’s spectacular parcel.

I know Janice personally. She has an extraordinary sense of design and
exquisite taste, so I wasn’t surprised to learn that she had chosen
internationally acclaimed architect, Hugh Newell Jacobsen, to create her
dream beach house. As a student of architecture I have admired his work for
years, particularly the homes he has designed at the water’s edge, where he
respects the environment and artfully blurs the lines between structure and
setting. There is no doubt in my mind that a Hugh Newell Jacobsen home
will blend in with the existing residences on Sand Point Road, and enhance
the neighborhood.

I therefore urge the Board of Supervisors to approve the building of this
beautiful home without further delay.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Caroline Santandrea



